Statewide

Insurance Fund

One Sylvan Way, Suite 100
Parsippany, NJ 07054
862.260.2050 Fax 862.260.2058
swiund.com

February 8, 2024

Mayor and Council

Dear Mayor and Council,

Congratulations on receiving the Statewide Insurance Fund safety and loss controf
award for 2023!

Since its inception, Statewide's mission statement has been to provide comprehensive
insurance at affordable costs to New Jersey public entities. One of the pillars of our
program is to provide a robust and expansive safety and loss control program which
helps to reduce the number of claims or their severity.

Your commitment to safety and risk management has a direct correlation to the cost of
insurance, not only for your town but for all fund members.

The Executive Committee is pleased to present you with a check in the amount of
$300.00 and the enclosed award in recognition of your town’s participation in risk
management and efforts to control losses in the 2023 Fund Year.

We appreciate being able to provide Neptune Township Sewerage Authority with your

insurance program and thank you for all that you do to make our organization
successful.

Sincerely,

Caroline Conboy
Fund Administrator

CC: RMC



